
 

Gregg County Purchasing Department 
Kelli L. Davis, CPPB, NIGP-CPP, Purchasing Agent 
101 E. Methvin St., Suite 205, Longview, Texas 75601 

(903) 237-2684 ♦ purchasing@co.gregg.tx.us 
 
 
August 30, 2022 
 
 
 
Chris Pruitt  
Pattillo, Brown & Hill  
 
 
Mr. Pruitt, 
 
 

I am pleased to inform you that the Gregg County Commissioners Court awarded a contract for Financial 
Audit Services for Gregg County, Texas (Contract RFP# 2022-21) on August 30, 2022 to your 
firm/business.  
 
I want to thank you for Qualification Statement; Gregg County looks forward to working with you. 
 
 If you have any questions or problems throughout the contract period; please feel free to contact my 
office. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Kelli Davis, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Gregg County Purchasing Agent 
Longview, Texas 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:purchasing@co.gregg.tx.us





















	Award Letter.pdf
	Gregg County Purchasing Department
	101 E. Methvin St., Suite 205, Longview, Texas 75601
	(903) 237-2684 ♦ purchasing@co.gregg.tx.us



